

501 North Highland Ave. P.O. Box 210182 Tucson, Arizona 85721 (520) 621-6505 housing.arizona.edu

September 27, 2018

UA Campus Health Service 1224 E. Lowell Street P.O. Box 210095 MAIN CAMPUS

Dear Friends at UA Campus Health Service:

On behalf of the University of Arizona departments of Disability Resources and Housing & Residential Life, I am delighted to congratulate you on your 100th anniversary!

As you celebrate this tremendous milestone, I want to thank you not only for the excellent services you provide, but also for the wonderful education you develop and provide to our campus community. It is because of your exemplary service and dedication that our students and on-campus housing residents stay healthy.

We wish you the best in your next 100 years!

Sincerely,

Amanda Kraus, Ph. D.

Assistant Vice President, Campus Life

Executive Director, Disability Resources

Executive Director, Housing & Residential Life